Mr. Ralph McCauley, Mr. Raymond Patterson, and Mr. M. Kenneth Long received their commissions for a two year term as Members of the Election Supervisors and were sworn in at the Office of the Clerk of Court on June 2, 1969. Daris Phillips received her commission as a Member of the Permanent Board of Registry and was sworn in on June 2, 1969. Mr. Keith Meyers, a substitute member of the Election Board also swore in for two years.

The new Board then met and organized as follows:

Ralph McCauley - President

Raymond Patterson - Vice - President

M. Kenneth Long - Secretary

Mr. Long appointed Dorothy Waters as the Rep. Registrar for a two year term.

Mr. McCauley appointed Daris Phillips as Democrat Member of the Permanent Board of Registry for a two year period.

An attorney was not appointed at this time.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Under old business, the Board tabled until the next meeting the case of Ralph Leatherman, the Renners and Ed. Worden. The Board deceided to let the new attorney make the decision as to what should be done to the people refusing to sign change of address slips at the polls.

Mr. McCauley read a letter from Mr. Shand, the President of the Maryland Association of Election Officials stating a meeting to be held in Ocean City, Maryland, at the Sea Scape Motel on Sept. 5th and 6th, 1969.

The Board deceided to have their monthly meetings the first Tuesday of each month at 2:00 P.M.

Mr. Patterson suggested when we appoint the new attorney we call a meeting with him.

Mr. McCauley, Mr. Long, and Mrs. Waters appeared April 29, 1969 before the County Commissioners with the 1969-70 budget.

Mr. McCauley moved the meeting adjourned and seconded by Mr. Patterson.

Respectfully submitted, Daris Phillips